February 18, 1972

Mr. Masanori Kushi
Kushi, Shimokusu & Kushi
140-A Haili Street
Hilo, Hawaii 96720

Dear Mr. Kushi:

We are enclosing herewith check No. G133601
in the amount of $50.00 as refund of the filing
fee for the boundary amendment application which
was withdrawn by WLT Management Co.

Very truly yours,

TATSUO FUJIMOTO
Executive Officer
Enclosure: Check
cc: WLT Management Co.




